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22 September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

At Dothill Primary school we truly value the importance of reading to develop our children’s 

imagination, curiosity and literacy. This academic year we are going to celebrate all the 

fantastic reading our children do at home by setting and recording this electronically, using 

Seesaw.  

 

Please ensure that your child has their Seesaw log on to enable access to the site. If you 

have any problems with this please contact the class teacher. 

 

Each week, your child(ren)’s teacher will not only be looking at the reading and comments 

given by parents at home, but also setting reading-based tasks to be completed as part of our 

weekly homework. Being an important aspect of the school and parent home agreement, we 

know that parents have enjoyed sharing time for reading with their child(ren) at home and 

this is a way we can continue to support and record this effectively. 

 

This will be a whole school approach which will be 

commencing Monday 27th September. You will be 

able to mark off how many times reading has taken 

place by the book system which was in place 

previously. You can also include any comments you 

may have electronically before submitting the 

work.  

 

Remember, the children can not only read the 

books provided by school, but they can also record 

the reading of their own books and materials at 

home. We all know how important reading is to 

children and we are looking forward to learning all 

about the continued, fantastic reading at home! 

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Mr Johnson 

Reading Leader 
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